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April 7, 2020 

 

The Aurora Housing Authority (AHA) has issued Request For Proposal – Remodeling of Five 

Units on March 17, 2020 with deadline to submit on April 7, 2020.  

 

Due to the recent pandemic COVID-19, the AHA has decided to extend the submission deadline 

to 2:00pm on April 14, 2020. 

 

All proposals should be submitted to: 

 

Aurora Housing Authority 

Attn: Mr. Ralph Jordan 

1449 Jericho Cr  

Aurora, IL 60506 
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